
NAMING OF STUDENT DORMS 
 
 
 Detail:   In conjunction with the College’s 40th Anniversary, a contest was held 
and the student body submitted suggestions for naming Barton’s existing student dorms. 
Numerous suggestions were submitted and the student body selected the top four 
names for the Board’s consideration.  
 

 
 Recommendation:  It is recommended that the Board approve the following as 
submitted and designate these as the official names for the College’s existing student 
dorms: 
 

 Phase I: Bluestem Hall 
 Phase 2: Meadowlark Hall 
 Phase 3: (Solar): Sunflower Hall 
 Phase 4: Cottonwood Hall 

 


